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T / DIRECT REPLY TO:
s \ o~ P.0. BOX 897
‘P/U . FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO
N July 2, 1957

Mr. E. C. Arnold

011 Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: G&PNG Company Well, Jicarilla No. 2-E, 890'S,
L550'E, Sec. 19-T25N-R4W, Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Arnold:

We have been notified by our Drilling Department that they intend to move
a workover rig on the above designated well on or about July 10, 1957. We re-
quest thet any transfer of allowable from this well to offset wells, by virtue
of this well being shut-in for interference test, cease as of this date.

If, following the workover on this well, sufficient volumes are being taken
from the offset wells to allow the completion of an interference test within a
reasonable time limit, the well may be shut-in again for test. Should this occur,
we will rotify you of our intentions at that time.

Shut-in pressures were takern by Southern Union representatives and witnessed
by a representative of the New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission on July 1, 1957.
A pressure of 1019.5 to 1020.0 wes recorded. The same pressure has been recorded
since October, 1956.

Very truly yours,

Cj;iingQGﬁ{Lk1£4&

L. D. Galloway (
Sr. Gas Engineefxs

LDG/jla
cc: E. C. Arnold (2)
F. N. Woodruff
Foster Morrell
Gilbert Noland, Southern Union, Farmington, N.M.
File




